
 

 

 

 
 
 

SCC Financial Aid Office Update: 
CARES Act Information - 45 Day Update 

Updated 7-19-2021 
 
As of July 19, 2021, $615.00 had been returned to the HEERF II fund. This resulted from two checks 
being returned due to the student being deceased and one was the result of a stale dated check. The 
funds will be applied back to the HEERF II institution fund against the $13,863.84 that was used in the 
initial HEERF II disbursement. 
 
 


